
We are excited to announce the 
pending launch of the 

Journal of New Librarianship
This launch is the result of collaborative efforts among  colleagues within the field of 
Library and Information Sciences.
There is a need to offer quality literature in our field in an open, independently
produced journal. Beyond that, we believe that the library is meant to set an example 
for academia. Free and open access to information and innovation is crucial to the 
future of our institutions and profession. By providing an outlet that mixes both 
traditional and disruptive forms of scholarly and professional communication, we 
can change the way our profession shares and leads.

We are seeking volunteers to serve as 
editors, reviewers, and content providers.

We need experts to serve on our editorial 
board, to guide our process and to recruit 
new content.

We need reviewers to participate in our 
process by donating their time and 
insights.

We need content providers to keep our feed 
active, to submit their research and other 
output, their thoughts and ideas.

If you are interested please contact Steve Weiter, Dean 
of University Libraries at Oakland University at 
spweiter@oakland.edu. 

We look forward to having you join us in this important and
timely venture.

The Journal may 
include, but is not 
limited to:
Solicited articles; Peer-reviewed content; 
Essays; Experience and opinion pieces; 
Media (i.e., podcasts, video, etc) relevant 
to innovative practices in librarianship; 
Book reviews; Technology reviews; Letters 
to the Editor on topics relevant to the 
field; Data sets; Manifestos; Extended 
scholarship (Greater than 15,000 words); 
and Interviews.
International content will be 
welcome.

info@newlibs.org

newlibs.org
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